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In S1-S2, you will follow our 
mathematics course based on 
Experiences and Outcomes from the 
Curriculum for Excellence at either 
Second, Third or Fourth Level.  

 

Our course is arranged into Blocks of 
three topics. Throughout S1-S2, you will 
learn a range of different 
mathematical concepts from Number 
Process, Time and Measure to Algebra, 
Statistics and Geometry. 

 

 

 
Assessment will be ongoing and take 
place during each lesson in the form 
of questioning, checking jotters, exit 
passes, etc.  

 

We use formal Block Assessments at the 
end of each block. These will normally 
take place before school holidays. We 
aim to give two weeks notice before 
Block Assessments. Dates will be posted 
on Satchel One along with revision 
material. We expect pupils to revise 
independently at home, as well as 
completing homework tasks.  

 

Following Block Assessments, pupils 
complete an evaluation in class, 
highlighting areas of success and 
where more revision is required. 

 

You will receive a piece of homework 
once a week. It is important that you 
keep up with the homework as best you 
can as regular revision improves overall 
attainment. 

 

All homework tasks will be posted on 
Satchel One. The homework is normally 
practice of recent learning. Most 
homework assignments should be 
completed in the class jotter. 

 

You can find support on our maths 
website in the form of video lessons or 
our Numeracy Toolkit. 

 

Please speak with your class teacher if 
you are still having difficulties.  
 

You 

What will I be learning? What does homework look like? How will I be assessed? 


